From: Becky Berger

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Chlorpyrifos
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 11:36:45 AM

| am writing today to implore our legislature to slow down in the pursuit of removing a very valuable
tool for us farmers. It would allow us time to find alternatives and work towards finding a solutions.
Taking away a very important tool to us will hurt our production and Oregon, which is known for
producing high quality farm products, will suffer. WE aren’t asking to stop this but to delay and we
will work hard on getting replacements in place. Oregon needs this delay and so do the many
farmers who will suffer financially if this is removed from our arsenal.

Thank you for your consideration on this!!

Becky Berger

Becky@BergerSeed.com
(c) 503.209.5449 | (f) 503.372.5843
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